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12 April 2017 
 
 
 
Our Ref: LEH:TOP002/4007 
 

 
Director 
Adjudication Branch 
Australian Competition and Consumer Commission 
GPO Box 3131 
CANBERRA  ACT  2601 
 
(Copy by email: adjudication@accc.gov.au) 
 

 
 
 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 

The Global Tote Limited – Authorisation Applications A91565 & A91566  

As discussed, this letter is to confirm that due to a change in the business model of our client since we 
lodged the above applications, those applications for authorisation are no longer necessary and our 
client wishes to withdraw those applications, effective today.  If our client requires authorisation of any 
aspect of its changed business model after this date, it will approach the Commission at that time.  We 
would like to thank you for your work on these applications to date. 

Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Laura Hartley 
Partner 
Direct Line: +61 2 8915 1066 
Direct Fax: +61 2 8916 2066 
Email: laura.hartley@addisonslawyers.com.au 
 


